
              
 
 
          Saturday, January 9 

   Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.  + John Certo 

                    Baptism of the Lord 

      Sunday, January 10 

 8:00 a.m.   + Jenifer Theresa Marrs 

10:00 a.m.      People of the Parish 

  3:00 p.m.*   +Deceased Members O’Cone Family 

  5:00 p.m.     +Christopher Haase 
   Monday, January 11 

7:30 a.m.      +Beverly Rappleyea 

      Tuesday, January 12                     

7:30 a.m.     +Lorraine A. Watson 

      Wednesday, January 13   

6:15 p.m. *    +Rev. Richard Mullins 

   Rebecca Tarantino 

                       Thursday, January 14              

7:30 a.m.      +Laurence Bodkin, Jr. 

                       Friday, January 15 

7:30 a.m.      Dorothy Johnson 

     Saturday, January 16 

   Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.     Covid-19 Essential Workers  

                      Living & +Deceased 
                Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Sunday, January 17 

 8:00 a.m   +Mary Ann Medvetz 
10:00 a.m.   +Helen Timko 

  3:00 p.m* +Deceased Members of Sicknick Fam.                                           

  5:00 p.m     People of the Parish 

 *Sung Traditional Latin Mass in Extraordinary Form 

 
 
 

        Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for January 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CONGREGATION MUST WEAR FACE COVERINGS 

UPON ENTRY. NO MASK – NO MASS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

 

                             January 3  - $3,484.00 

Mail Donations - $1,660.00 

On-Line Giving  $1,432.30 

Together in Charity $510.00 

Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God $1,898.00 

 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish 

especially during Christmas. 

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.    

Sunday, January 10, 2021  

 Baptism of the Lord 

“…And a voice came from the heavens, ‘You are my 

beloved Son; with you I am well pleased.’” – Mark 1:11 

Through our baptism, we too, are daughters and sons of 

God.  We are disciples of Jesus.  As true disciples we are 

called to actively participate in our Catholic faith, not just 

be mere bystanders.  This means working in collaboration 

with the Holy Spirit and discerning how we are being asked 

to use our gifts.  Using our gifts for the benefit of others 

and not just for our own interests and comfort. 

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

January 9 – January 15 
 

+Candle for Mary+ 
Special Intention 

 
+ Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

u online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin ON 

LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

Human fraternity 

 

May the Lord give us the grace to 

live in full fellowship with our 

brothers and sisters of other 

religions, praying for one another, 

open to all. 

 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


 

Corpus Christi establishing a new Prayer 

List for the sick of the parish.  Kindly call in 

to add names to the list.  Please keep in mind 

to notify the parish office when to remove the 

names.  Thank You. 

Please pray for the sick of our parish. 

Sam Saloom, Jr., Karen Kleinschmidt,  
Judi &Tony Zyskowski, Joann Heinlin. 

 
 

Lucky Calendar   
Congratulations to Keith & Renee Brown      
our first Lucky winners for the New Year!  
Don’t get shut out, there are still 13 more 
drawings to win extra $$$.  The next 
drawing date is Tuesday, February 2nd 1:00 

p.m. in the parish office.  Extra calendars are 

available after Masses or at the parish office.    

EVEN WHEN YOU WIN, YOU HAVE MORE 

CHANCES BECAUSE YOUR TICKET GOES 

BACK INTO THE DRUM FOR THE NEXT  

DRAWING. 

 

SAVE THE DATE!   Annual Women’s Retreat 
The Annual Women’s Retreat with Fr. John 
Perricone, sponsored by Agnus Dei Knights of 
Columbus, is set for the weekend of April 9-11, 2021. 
No need to reserve now.  Because of the price 
increase for the use of the retreat house the cost 
(unfortunately), has gone up.  Stay-overs (rooms) 
will tentatively cost $250 and Day-Trippers (not 
staying overnight), will tentatively cost $125 per 

person. Hold the dates and hope you can make it.  
Feel free to pass this along to family, and friends. 

New Jersey Hope and Healing 

Crisis Counseling Services 

For those affected by the COVID-19 pandemic 

Through a statewide partnership, Catholic Charities of 

New Jersey is providing crisis counseling to those 

impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic.  If you or 

anyone you know needs to speak with someone, call: 

732-204-6510 

This program is a Crisis Counseling Program (CCP) 

is brought to you by NJ Hope and Healing, Catholic 

Charities Community Services in collaboration with 

the New Jersey Department of Human Services, 

Division of Mental Health and Addiction Services, 

Disaster and Terrorism Branch, through a FEMA 

grant. 

 
Bishop Checchio sent a Thank You letter to the 2020 

response of the Bishop’s Annual Appeal. Our parish 

achieved 75.65 percent of our goal.  Gifts totaling 

$24,963.13 were received.  Many thanks to all who 

supported the appeal. 

 
If you know of someone who is homebound and 

would like to receive Communion, please call the 

parish office and arrangements will be made for Fr. 

Damian to visit with them. 

 
Many thanks for your donations 

for 2020.   

We will accept donations for 

2020 thru January 15, 2021. 

 

 

Donate a Pew In Memory of  
Loved One/Family Names –  

  If you have not yet 
made arrangements 
for a pew but are 
considering it, 
whether a family 
name or in Memory 
of a Loved One, call 

the parish office to select a pew or for more 

information.  Donation is $500.00.  Please note: 
you may wish to make installment payments. 
 

 

Take a minute each day to thank the 

THE POWER OF THE SPIRIT AT WORK 

DURING THIS PANDEMIC 

 
The Spirit of God is often described as the 
power of God.  The world’s definition of power 
is usually associated with control, wealth, and 
status.  The power of God in our lives is not the 
same power as defined by the world.  The Spirit 
of God brings us God’s love and elements of His 
peace – especially during these difficult 
“Pandemic Days”.  If you would like to “inquire” 
about the faith family, come to an RCIA Inquiry 

Session.   
All who are unbaptized, baptized into another 
Christian denomination, or baptized Catholic 
but have never received BOTH sacraments of 
Confirmation and Eucharist are invited.  For 
more information, please reach out to the parish 
office. 



People in your life who matter to you. 


